
From: Maarten Botterman  
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 
To: Donna Austin  
 
Subject: Board liaisons to GNSOs IDNs EPDP 
  
Dear Donna, 
  
In response to your letter of 18 October 2021, I’m writing to notify you that the ICANN Board has 
selected two members of the Board to serve as liaisons to the recently established GNSO Expedited 
Development Process (EDPD) Team on Internationalized Domain Names (IDNs). They are Edmon Chung 
and Akinori Maemura; and you may already be in communication with them in this regard. This email 
serves as official notification of their appointments. 
  
The Board liaisons will share on a regular basis any input the Board may have that will inform the GNSO 
Expedited Development Process (EDPD) Team on Internationalized Domain Names (IDNs) deliberations 
and ongoing work. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
  
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/austin-to-botterman-18oct21-en.pdf

